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Dear Committee,  
 
Please support the  phasing out of native forest logging and move into plantations The current 
forestry management is threatening the Swift Parrots who come to South eastern mainland from 
Tasmania to feed on eucalyptus flowers. 
 
I am writing as a NSW resident, voter and bird lover who is deeply concerned about the decline 
and extinction of the Swift Parrot and its Spotted Gum forests of the New South Wales south 
coast.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Margaret Booth 
 


